
From: Brandon S. Bruns
To: Roy Rudisill
Cc: gmarquez@co.weld.co.us; mleach@weldgov.com; Christine Wasko
Subject: PDC Energy, Inc. COGCC Reportable Spill Notification - Maxey 2, 33, 43, 44-24, 24D
Date: Thursday, February 12, 2015 2:18:00 PM

Operator: PDC Energy, Inc.
Facility Name: Maxey 2, 33, 43, 44-24, 24D
Site Legals: SWSE, S24, T5N, R65W
COGCC Location ID #: 322874
COGCC Reportable Spill Notification
 
PDC is notifying Weld County of a COGCC reportable spill that occurred on February 11, 2015 at the
location detailed above. While completing construction activities at the location, historical
subsurface impacts were encountered including impacts to groundwater. No surface water was
impacted. A Form 19 will be submitted to the COGCC.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
 
Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Supervisor | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-860-5838 |
brandon.bruns@pdce.com

 
This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the
person or entity to which it is addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the
intended addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821
immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you
have received this message in error.
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